Westinghouse i Power Generation Steann g Geiws atorn D
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August 17, 1982

Mr. Chas. Stearns

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
631 Park Avenue

King of Prussia, PA 19406

Dear Sir:

During your recent audit of the radiographic facilities in the
Westinghouse plant in Lester, Pa., | did not have available the records
of the most recent calibration of our dosimeters.

Evidently we had not received the reports or they were inadvertently

misplaced. | requested copies of the reports from Universal Testing
Labs, Inc. which | have enclosed.

I will be glad to provide any additional information you may require.
Our Material License No. is 37-03632-01.

Yours truly,
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F. N. Gibson

Manager
Non-Destructive Examination
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